
For more information, contact Jon Mitchell, Stewardship Coordinator at jonathan.mitchell@dem.ri.gov 

(or stop by the office at the south end – I may be there).  

 

 

 

 

 

What do we, as neighbors & residents, need to do? 

Not much during the actual prescribed burns. The decision to conduct the burn considers wind 

and weather in order to minimize the impact of smoke on neighbors, however there may be 

some haze or smell of smoke. That is normal for a prescribed burn.  

Beyond the prescribed burn, there is a lot we can all do! Everyone should take actions to 

protect themselves and their property from a wildfire. The National Fire Protection Association 

(NFPA) provides guidance on how we can each prepare our homes for a wildfire. As a member 

of the Prudence Island community, you can help us become a Firewise Community, one of the 

key recommendations in the Prudence Island Community Wildfire Protection Plan (PI-CWPP). 

The PI-CWPP, published in 2018, is currently being reviewed and updated. 

Prescribed burn planned for 

Tuesday April 9 

Access to the South End 

of the Reserve may be 

limited or prohibited 

before, during, or after 

the prescribed burn. 

The south end  

of Prudence Island. 

Red-outlined areas are the most-

likely areas to be treated in the 

upcoming prescribed burn. 

However, conditions (humidity, 

wind, etc.) may change and any 

location within the yellow-outlined 

area may be treated. 

 

mailto:jonathan.mitchell@dem.ri.gov
https://www.nfpa.org/Public-Education/Fire-causes-and-risks/Wildfire/Preparing-homes-for-wildfire
https://www.nfpa.org/Public-Education/Fire-causes-and-risks/Wildfire/Preparing-homes-for-wildfire
https://www.nfpa.org/Public-Education/Fire-causes-and-risks/Wildfire/Firewise-USA/Firewise-Sites-of-Excellence
http://nbnerr.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/Prudence-Island-CWPP_FINAL.pdf

